农业农村部管理干部学院

November 9th, 2021

LETTER OF INVITATION

Dear Sir/Madam,

China and Pakistan's traditional friendship leads to more and more opportunities for collaboration and cooperation in Agriculture and many other areas. Agricultural disasters and animal diseases are major threats to the sustainable and healthy development of plantation and animal husbandry both in Pakistan and China. In order to exchange the successful practices and experiences in these regards, to strengthen technological innovation and utilization, and to promote bilateral collaborations, under the sponsorship of the Ministry of Foreign Affairs of China and the Ministry of Agriculture and Rural Affairs of China, the Administration and Management Institute (AMI) will organize a Seminar on Agricultural Disaster and Animal Diseases Prevention and Control for Pakistan. The training course includes crop diseases and insect pest prevention and control, plant protection, animal diseases prevention and control, agricultural technology extension system, technological innovation, breeding mode, etc. The seminar will be conducted online in English. Agricultural officials, Management, technicians, researchers and college students in agricultural/veterinary sectors are welcome to participate and to seek for future cooperation.

Regarding better service for all participants, we are grateful for your involvement in early time. Please fill the Application Form and send us by email to moachina@163.com before November 20. The organizers will send materials in time, such as zoom account and courseware to the participants' mailboxes.

Yours faithfully,

Zhu Shouyin

Vice President,

Administration and Management Institute (AMI)

1993208

Ministry of Agriculture and Rural Affairs, PRC

Application Form

姓名 Name		
国籍 Nationality	.1	
性别 Gender		(Photo)
出生日期 Date of Birth	(Day-)	Month-Year)
宗教信仰 Religion		
工作单位 Working Organization		
职务 Position		
电话 Telephone	Tel: Mobile:	
电子邮箱 E-mail		
通讯地址 Address		

Notes:

- 1. Please type all the information to avoid any misreading.
- 2. All the information written should be in line with the passport.
- 3. Should you need an electronic copy of the application form, please send the request to email: moachina@163.com